
From: James Brey - D4
To: Eric Sitkiewitz - D6
Cc: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow; Dan Koski; Greg Minikel
Subject: Re: COW working session July 25
Date: Thursday, July 4, 2019 6:38:31 AM

Good Morning Council President Sitkiewitz,

I would like to discuss two items for this work session:

Railroad Crossings in the city
State Highway 151/Washington Street (specifically between South 16th and 26th streets.

Thanks!

Jim Brey
Alderman-Fourth District
City of Manitowoc, WI Common Council
Phone:   920-682-9713
Email:     jbrey@manitowoc.org

This message is intended for the use of the person or organization to whom it is addressed. It
may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from
disclosure by law. If you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for delivering
this message to the intended recipient, any copying, distribution, or use of this message or the
information that it contains is not authorized and may be prohibited by law.

On Jul 3, 2019, at 1:52 PM, Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 <esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Council,

Thank you for those who participated in the last council woking session that dealt
with parks and trails.  I thought that the conversation was very constructive.  I
know that staff appreciated the conversations and direction based on the feedback
I received.

I have scheduled a COW working session on Thursday July 25th at 6pm.  The
topic will be road infrastructure projects.  If you have any items that you
specifically want to address during the meeting, please email myself and
Mackenzie.

Thank you,

Eric J. Sitkiewitz

Alderperson District 6
City of Manitowoc
900 Quay Street

mailto:jbrey@manitowoc.org
mailto:esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org
mailto:mreedkadow@manitowoc.org
mailto:dkoski@manitowoc.org
mailto:gminikel@manitowoc.org
tel:920-682-9713
mailto:jbrey@manitowoc.org
mailto:esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org


Manitowoc, WI 54220
esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org
Phone (920) 686-1324

Sent from my iPad

mailto:esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org

